
W. Abingdon Traffic Calming 

For questions or comments  
contact: Hillary Poole 
Complete Streets Coordinator 
703-746-4017 
Hillary.Poole@AlexandriaVA.gov 

The West Abingdon traffic calming project was initiated by 
resident requests and a petition from Nethergate Community 
Association.  The City of Alexandria collected data, approved the 
request and will be installing speed cushions at two locations 
along West Abingdon Road between Bashford Lane and 2nd 
Street. 

• A new crosswalk at 2nd 
Street and West 
Abingdon will be 
installed in conjunction 
with this project 

• Pending weather 
conditions, installation is 
planned for this spring 

Speed cushions on Russell Road 


